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NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 
WASHINGTONA D.C. 20510 
(202) 225- o946 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

WASHINGTON, D.C., NOVEMBER 18, 1971 -- U.S. Senator Bob Dole 

today said that the Gene~al Services Administration will 

submit a prospectus to the Committees on Public Works of 

the Congress recommending the construction of a new Federal 

District Office Building in Topeka. Senator Dole is a member 

of the Senate Public Works Committee. 

The building would contain approximately 80,000 

square feet and be used to consolidate agencies now located 

in scattered leased space and to provide expansion space for 

agencies in the Post Office and Courthouse in Topeka. 
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